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REVIEW OF DECISION 

 

On 19 May 2023, Stewards of the Office of Racing Integrity (ORI) conducted a hearing in 
relation to greyhound participant Mr Darryl Fitzsimmons. 

 

The written decision in relation to this hearing was published on the ORI website. Concerns 
have been raised in relation to the facts reflected within the outcome of the report. 

 

I have resolved to undertake a review of the decision to consider if there are any matters that 
require remedial action. The stewards inquiry decision has been removed in the interim. 

 

A written determination by the Director will be published following the review.  

 

 

 

- Ends - 

 

Justin Helmich 

DIRECTOR OF RACING 


